Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Dennis English [dennis_english@dot.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2009 3:12 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: chris_bledsoe@dot.ca.gov

Subject: East Bound 580 Vasco Road UST Removal
Jerry,

The UST removal of four tanks was completed today at 2:30 PM. The removals were witnessed by
Danielle Stefani for the LPFD. We are scheduled to come back to the jobsite Saturday, April
4, 2009 at 8:00 AM to complete excavation of the soil surrounding the tanks. Danielle will
be present for the sampling when called by our consultant Bob Kimall of Geocon Environmental.
This may delay the lab results until Tuesday, April 7, 2009.

We will be in contact with you Monday.
Thanks,

Dennis English, R.E.H.S.
Transportation Engineer (Civil)

Caltrans District 4
(510) 435-6222



